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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Parent/Carer Questionnaire – Term 2 2019-20 
 

Every year we undertake an evaluation of our performance, acknowledging our successes and also 
recognise that there are things that we need to improve. 
 

Parental input is essential if the process is going to be truly meaningful and the evidence we collect helps 
to determine the priorities for the year ahead and the longer term. Parent/Carer Consultation 
discussions form part of this evidence base but another method of collecting views of Parents/Carers is 
through a Parent/Carer Questionnaire.  Any information we receive will be analysed and fed back to 
you via the school website. The information will be discussed at Senior Leadership Team meetings (SLT) 
and at Governors Meetings; actions identified may form part of the next School Improvement Plan. 
 

For the process to be effective, we require the participation of all the parents/carers at Spalding Parish 
Church of England Day School.  It may be that you have a number of children at SPCEDS and if this 
is the case we would appreciate it if you could complete the questionnaire for all children, as your views 
may differ from child to child.   
 

We do take your views seriously and would encourage you to complete the questionnaires and so take an 
active part in the school’s future progress.  The questionnaire can be accessed from the school website 
through the Learning tab.  If you click on the relevant Year Group you will be able to access the 
questionnaire ‘Parent/Carer Questionnaire Term 2 2019-20’ through the link at the bottom of the 
page.  Alternatively if you would prefer a paper copy these are available from the School Office. 
 

Thank you for your support in this matter.  If you do require any further information or have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or a member of the SLT. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 

 


